Sent: 23 September 2021 16:47

To: Kate Henry

Cc: niru raveendran

Subject: RE: 2021/3230/P - 7 Greville Place

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Kate,

We could link the motorized black out blind to a photo sensor which will activate the blind at dusk regardless of the
season.

Please let us know if that would be satisfactory.

Kind regards,

Jack Schneider

SCHNEIDER DESIGNERS

Basement Unit

14 Eldon Grove | NW3 5PT London
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W www.schneiderdesigners.co.uk
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From: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 September 2021 16:33

To: Jack Schneidel

Subject: 2021/32 -7 Greville Place

Good afternoon,

I’'m just looking at the above application, in particular condition 6 (details of motorised louvre system). | see
that the application form notes the following:

Condition no. 6

Submission of technical details of motorised blind in substitution of the motorised louvres previously
approved via application 2016/1489/P.

The blind will be black-out and a radio transmitter which has a time clock radio transmitter built-in that
allows to schedule the blind to close and open at certain times. The clock will therefore be set to activate at
night.

Please could you confirm by return email the time(s) at which the blind will be activated so that | have
sufficient detail to discharge the condition. (e.g. if a neighbour was to complain about it not closing in the
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evening, we need to have agreed a time at which it will close — which may be different in summer / winter
etc.)

| look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards

Kate Henry

Principal Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 3794
Web: camden.gov.uk

5PS
London N1C 4AG

©) Our Instagram account is now live!

to discover the people and
Camden so unique

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



